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August 17, 1982
,

Mr. Danny L. Hinel
Radiation Safety Officer
Phannatopes, Inc.
1553 Kalamazoo S.E. IN RESPONSE REFER
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49507 TO F01A-82-340

Dear Mr. Hinel:

This is in response to your undated letter, which was received in our
office July 29, 1982, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act, any correspondence along with the investigation report,
concerning a misadministration of a radiopharmaceutical which occurred
August 13, 1980, at the St. Lawrence Hospital.

The enclosed documents listed on Appendix A are responsive to your
request.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Si ely,

'

b M. Felton, Director
D vision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated

8209020023 820817
PDR FOIA
HINEL82-340 PDR



,_ ,

I

. i

Appendix A F01A-82-340i ;
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1. Letter to Kim Peters, St. Lawrence Hospital, from James G. Keppler.
with enclosures, October 29, 1980.

2. Letter to Kim Peters, St. Lawrence Hospita[, from James G. Keppler,
with enclosure, December 4,1980. ,

3. Letter to Kim Peters, St. Lawrence Hospital, from JJ F. Streeter,
with enclosure, April 28, 1981.
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